
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We are looking for volunteers to help set up, 

take down, food prep, BBQ, etc.  Please contact 

Linda Redgrift at 310-779-0427 if you can 

volunteer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Email newsletter submissions to RB1378seabreeze@gmail.com 



 



 
 
Hello Fellow Elks, 

We are getting close to the holidays. Thanksgiving 

and Christmas will be here before we know it. But 

prior to the holidays, this month has a special date 

that Elks will always observe and that is Veterans 

Day. On this national holiday we honor our military 

veterans that have served our country. At the 

lodge, we will participate in the annual Veterans 

Day Tribute at Veterans Park at 1:00 p.m. and right 

after we will host a BBQ in our South Parking lot with 

Hamburgers and Hot Dogs. Members, this is a time 

for you to come down to the lodge and observe 

the tribute and participate in the BBQ. We also 

need volunteers to help with setup, BBQ, and take 

down. We have not had this event for the past two 

years due to COVID and expect to have a large 

turnout of veterans and active-duty personnel. The 

event is open to the public which allows our lodge 

to reach out to the community in an incredibly, 

positive way. Veterans, First Responders, and 

Active-duty service members eat for free and for 

everyone else you can get a Hamburger or Hot 

Dog, Chips, and a soft drink for $5.  

Lastly, we will be conducting the Hoop Shoot 

contest for our lodge on December 4 at Parras 

Middle School.  This is a great event for boys and 

girls between the ages of 8 and 13.   

 

Fraternally,  

Paul Redgrift, PER 

Exalted Ruler     

 

 
 

Brothers and Sisters,  

As we approach Veterans Day, I would like to 

briefly share a bit of historical significance of that 

date.   

World War I was also known as “The Great War” 

and officially ended when the Treaty of Versailles 

was signed on June 28, 1919.   However, fighting 

ceased seven months earlier when an armistice, or 

temporary cessation of hostilities went into effect 

on the eleventh hour of the eleventh day of the 

eleventh month. For that reason,  

November 11, 1918, is generally regarded as the 

end of “the war to end all wars.” 

In November 1919, President Wilson proclaimed 

November 11 as the first commemoration of 

Armistice Day with the following words: "To us in 

America, the reflections of Armistice Day will be 

filled with solemn pride in the heroism of those who 

died in the country’s service and with gratitude for 

the victory, both because of the thing from which 

it has freed us and because of the opportunity it 

has given America to show her sympathy with 

peace and justice in the councils of the nations…" 

May 13, 1938, made the 11th of November in each 

year a legal holiday dedicated to the cause of 

world peace and to be known as "Armistice Day." 

Armistice Day was primarily a day set aside to 

honor Veterans of World War I, but in 1954, World 

War II required the greatest mobilization of Soldiers, 

Sailors, Marines and Airmen in the Nation’s history 

just after American forces fought the aggression in 

Korea, so at the urging of the Veteran’s service 

organizations, the 83rd Congress amended the Act 

of 1938 and replaced "Armistice" with “Veterans.”  

November 11th became a day to honor American 

veterans of ALL wars. 

To honor ALL Veterans, we ask that you join us on 

November 11th at 1 pm in Veterans Park for a 

Ceremony organized by the Redondo Beach 

Veterans Task Force followed by a BBQ hosted by 

our Lodge at 2 pm.   

Remember, “So long as there are Veterans, the 

Benevolent and Protective Order of Elks will never 

forget them”. 

 

Fraternally,  

Elizabeth Dye, PER                                                                                          

Esteemed Leading Knight 
 

 
 

Veterans Day 

By Cheryl Dyson 

 

On Veterans Day we honor all 

Who answered to a service call 

Soldiers young, and soldiers old 

Fought for freedom, brave and bold 

Some have lived, while others died 

And all of them deserve our pride 

We’re proud of all the soldiers who 

Kept thinking of the red, white and blue 

They fought for us and all our rights 

They fought through many days and nights 

And though we may not know each name 

We thank ALL veterans just the same. 

 

Don’t forget to remember our 

Veterans whether you attend the 

Elks Veterans Day barbecue and 

fellowship with them, or whether 

you find another way to remember them. And, 

don’t forget to thank a veteran for their service to 

our country. 



 
 
Hello fellow members, 

We are entering the Thanksgiving season and I will 

say it is my favorite season of the year. I am from 

the Midwest and I will say I miss the change of 

seasons that living in Illinois brings. I don’t know 

about you but living here in California Christmas 

sneaks up on me fast when you don’t have to deal 

with snow. Yes, there are moments that I miss the 

snow. Anyway, during the fall I love to decorate my 

house in all of the wonderful fall colors. I love to 

cook a huge Thanksgiving feast for those I love. I 

take some time to sit and contemplate all the 

things that I am thankful for. With everything that 

has happened the past 20 months it sure can be 

hard to find things to be thankful for. I would like to 

challenge you to sit and contemplate what you 

are thankful for. Have a wonderful November 

everyone and be thankful for all you have and all 

you can give. 

 

Fraternally, 

Michelle VanLerberghe 

Esteemed Lecturing Knight 

 

 
 
November starts the season of caring and sharing 

The holiday season is upon us. I know as Elks we are 

in a giving mood 24 hours a day, seven days a 

week. But, at this time of year we all reach down 

deeper and work a little harder to help those who 

are less fortunate. Something about this time 

makes me crave the spirit of giving more than 

usual. I think that is why I love this organization so 

much. I get to have this feeling all year by 

volunteering and helping any way I can to keep 

“Meeting the Challenge.” 

Thanksgiving is one of my favorite times. I do not 

know what I would do if not for the family 

gatherings and social activities. I remember 

growing up and being surrounded by family and 

friends for the entire day. Socializing, playing 

games and, of course, consuming more food in 

one sitting than I ever thought was possible. I know 

many Elks Lodges open their doors to serve meals 

for the homeless and others in need. I have had the 

pleasure helping at these events during some of 

my travels and seeing firsthand the random acts of 

kindness that happen every day through our 

benevolent activities. It is one more reason why I 

am proud to be an Elk. 

Now is also a good time to hold a veterans event 

at your Lodge coinciding with Veterans Day. So 

long as there are Veterans, Elks will never forget 

them. Set up a dinner, hold a social event, set up 

an activity or reach out to veterans homes or 

hospitals in your area and determine if there is 

anything your Lodge can do to thank them for their 

service. We all owe gratitude for the commitment 

they made to our country. 

In addition to veterans activities, the Americanism 

Essay Contest and Elks Most Valuable Student 

Scholarship deadlines are this month. Reach out to 

your schools and give them a friendly reminder. 

One more reminder: Do not forget to turn in your 

membership report. 

Now is the time to start working on your annual 

Memorial Service that will take place December 5, 

2021. As you all know, this is the time to remember 

all our departed Members over the past year and 

also reflect on those who have departed in years 

past. 

No matter how you celebrate Thanksgiving or 

volunteer to serve, thank those around you for 

everything they do and give thanks for what you 

have received. 

 

 
 
Hello Everyone,   

As you may recall, in June I 

challenged the members 

of this lodge to join the 

Fidelity Club and I am 

happy to inform you that as of the end of 

September we have 3 new Fidelity Club Members!  

This is an excellent start, but I know that as a lodge 

we can do even better so I am extending my 

challenge through December 31st, 2021.  As a 

reminder, the challenge is to have members join 

the Fidelity Club I pledge to personally donate 

$5.00 for each member who joins the Fidelity Club 

(up to 100 members).   

Please watch for upcoming opportunities to 

support ENF and as always, you can donate any 

amount you would like as one-time donations by 

going on-line or paying the amount through the 

lodge office or join the Fidelity Club for ongoing 

routine support! 

I look forward to seeing everyone soon! 

 

Fraternally,  

Linda Williams, PER 

ENF Chairperson 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 
Please join our "private member only" Facebook 

group by searching Members of Redondo Beach 

Lodge 1378 and answering the 3 questions to join. 

This group is where you will keep up on all the 

upcoming events and volunteer opportunities as 

well as all the great things we are doing in our 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Thank you to those members who have turned in 

their Purple Pigs, made donations directly to the 

office and to those who continue to do recurring 

donations. 

The California-Hawaii Elks Association CHEA is best 

known for its support of children with disabilities. The 

Purple Pig - Major Project - CHEMPI, is the 

fundraising arm of this charitable work and serves 

as a reminder to the membership that our greatest 

joy is in giving to and helping others. By filling your 

Purple Pig with the “A Coin A Day so they can Walk, 

Talk, See and Play” is one of the many ways to 

support the children and their families who may 

have had little hope without the CHEA intervention.  

Please turn in your filled Purple Pig to the Elks office, 

or to a bartender in the Member South bar. Your 

donation will be counted, and a receipt put in your 

pig that will be waiting for you outside the Member 

bar on the credenza.  And remember “All 

donations are TAX DEDUCTIBLE!”.  

 

Gail Harris 

CHEMPI Chairman 

 

 
 
Thank you for the donations for the homeless and 

needy and for the food pantry donations.  Items 

needed now are men’s jackets and shoes. The 

Project: NEEDS Food Pantry this month need 

pancake and Bisquick mixes, syrup, jelly, breakfast 

cereal (hot and cold), Pop Tarts, and granola bars. 

 

 

 
 
In October we initiated 14 new members.  As of 

October 27, we have 787 members and 12 

applications in the que to be processed.  Thank 

you to all our Proposers! 

We have 49 members that are delinquent with 

paying their dues and our Lapsation Rate is 6.92%.  

If you have not paid your dues, please do so as 

soon as possible.  The dues amount for the 2021-

2022 Fraternal Year is $165.00.  If you have made a 

payment, but have not received your membership 

card, please contact the Lodge office at (310) 372-

8488.   

Need a card for your spouse?  Identification cards 

for spouses are available upon request.  Please 

submit your request to the Lodge office. 

 

 
 
Members, 

As we all know, the Elks support veterans in our 

community in a variety of ways.  We would also like 

to celebrate our very own members that are 

veterans by displaying their pictures in our Lodge.  

If you served in the U.S. Military, please send us an 

8 x 10 picture of yourself in your uniform.  If you have 

a family member no longer with us that was a 

Redondo Beach Elk, we would also like a picture of 

them in their uniform.  

Please submit picture with… 

•  First and last name 

•  Branch of service and final rank  

•  Year entered service to end service date 

Please mail or drop off your picture at the Lodge 

office or leave with our Bartender.   Frame not 

required. 

Thank you for your service. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

   

Exalted Ruler Tiler Trustee (5 Year) Secretary 

Paul Redgrift, PER 

310-404-3664 

Susan Rushton 

424-249-2359 

Steve Jacques 

424-400-4153 

Scott Crowell 

310-227-2825 

Leading Knight Chaplain Trustee (4 Year) Treasurer 

Elizabeth Dye, PER 

310-968-0304 
TBD 

Harry Michaelian 

310-940-8666 

Earl Johnson 

408-398-8558 

Loyal Knight  Asst. Chaplain Trustee (3 Year)  

Nashana Steele 

562-394-2324 

Patricia Holman 

310-503-2977 

Lamont D. Steele 

323-532-4651 
 

Lecturing Knight Officers At Large Trustee (2 Year) ER Advisor 

Karen Buchanan, 

DDGER 

208-473-6626 

Michelle VanLerberghe 

310-351-4239 
 

Sal Quijano, PER 

310-371-2213 

Gloria Steck 

310-463-1212 

Esquire 
Norm Hahn, PER 

310-466-4103 

Trustee (1 Year)  

Christina Ferrelli 

310-490-6271 

Norm Hahn, PER 

310-466-4103 
 

Inner Guard 
Alice Kerney, PER 

310-753-2302 

  

Craig Benson 

310-947-0158 
  

 

 

Pictures from October 16 Band Night with The Retros 

Next Band 

Night on 

November 13 

with Tres 

Hombres 

6 to 10 pm 



 

  

Accident Prevention Harry Michaelian   310-940-8666 

Americanism  Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Auditing and Accounting Darlyn Moore 310-729-0359 

BLT Sam Xavier 310-866-7598 

Bowling League Kevin Steck     310-648-0950 

Bulletin Editor (Sea Breeze)   Linda Redgrift 310-779-0427 

Community Activities Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 

Drug Awareness Linda Lee, PER 310- 376-4992 
ENF Linda Williams, PER 714-273-1450 

Elks National Veterans TBD  

Flag Day Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Fleet Week  Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Grant Coordinator Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 

Government Relations Doug Rodriguez 424-704-3684 

Hoop Shoot TBD                     

Hollywood Liaison Lori Marple-Pereslete      310-991-3472 

Investigation Linda Redgrift        310-779-0427 

Lapsation/Membership Linda Redgrift     310-779-0427 

Lodge Activities Louise Flanigan 310-809-4293 

Lodge Décor  Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 

Lodge Landscape Susie Dehen 310-871-7659 

Lodge Photographer Michael Bruni 310-433-2499 

Major Project/Purple Pig Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Memorial Day/Veterans Day Paul Redgrift, PER 310-404-3664 

Monday Night Dance Jeanne Polehonki  424-903-9627 

Orientation Karen Buchanan, DDGER       208-473-6626 

Publicity/Public Relations Paul Redgrift, PER 310-404-3664 

Ritual Training Jimmy de Rosa 310-722-0906 

Scholarship Linda Redgrift 310-779-0427 

Scouting Elizabeth Dye, PER 310-968-0304 

Sea Cadets Amber Cascadden 310-953-5324 
South Bar Sporting Activities TBD  
Sickness & Distress Gail Harris 310-650-8024 
Social Media Editor Michelle VanLerberghe 310-351-4239 
Webmaster/Website TBD  
Youth Activities Linda Redgrift 310-779-0427 

2021-2022 LODGE COMMITTEE CHAIRPERSONS 
 

Want to get more involved? Every one of these Committee Chairpersons would appreciate the 

helping hands of volunteers.  If you have an interest or just want to be involved in one or more of 

these Committees, please reach out to the Committee Chairperson or our Exalted Ruler, Paul 

Redgrift, to learn more about Committee’s duties and functions and how you can play an integral 

part of making their activities, events and services successful. 

 

NEW MEMBERS! Volunteering is a great way to discover how the Elks make a difference - both locally 

and nationally. The only way we can do what we do is through the generosity of volunteers.  It is also 

a great way to meet other members. 



 

 
 

 
 

PROPOSITIONS FOR MEMBERSHIP 
 
This list is published so that members know who we are 

considering for membership.  Any information 

pertaining to these applicants should be made 

known to the Exalted Ruler, the Secretary, or the 

Chairman of the Investigation Committee either in 

person or in writing. 

 

Name Occupation / 

City & State 

Proposer 

Diana Ford Automotive 

Designer 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Gloria 

Steck 

Jennifer 

Goldstein 

Realtor/Broker 

Redondo Bch, CA 

Cynthia 

Julian 

Stephen 

Goldstein 

Business Owner 

Redondo Bch, CA 

John Gran 

Christopher 

Jensen 

Construction As. 

Project Mgr 

Torrance, CA 

Adam 

Deierling 

Daniel Peck Sales  

Redondo Bch, CA 

Cliff 

Scholnick 
 

MEMBER 
ADVERTISEMENTS 

 
If you are interested in advertising your business card 

in our newsletter, please contact the Lodge office at 

310-372-8488.  Members pay $100.00 per year or 

$50.00 for six months.  Business cards are displayed 

throughout the Sea Breeze. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
NEW MEMBERS 

 
We are pleased to introduce our 14 new members 

that were initiated on October 26: 

 

Austin Brady Raymond Rand 

Michael Dineen Scott Recknor 

Sandra Febles Hugo Rojas 

Bridget Fitzpatrick Josh Simmons 

Gail Johnson Tyler Tongate 

Charles Kaimikaua John Trotter 

JoAnn Lindberg  TJ Villanueva 

Raymond Rand  

  

 

Please welcome them with open arms, introduce 

yourself, and guide them on the path of their 

endeavors within the Order. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Front row (left to right):  JoAnn Lindberg, TJ Villanueva, Sandra Febles, 

Austin Brady, Hugo Rojas, Gail Johnson, and Bridget Fitzpatrick.  Back row 

(left to right):  Charles Kaimikaua, Ray Rand, Scott Recknor, John Trotter, 

Josh Simmons, Tyler Tongate, and Michael Dineen.  



 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Peter William Vasilion passed away at his home 

surrounded by his adoring wife, 

loving children and 

grandchildren on June 8, 2021 – 

a month shy of his 91st birthday. 

Peter is survived by his wife, Tina, 

his two children Bill Vasilion and 

Maria Peters and five 

grandchildren: Peter, Christina, 

Andrew, Matthew and Natalie. 

Peter was born in Los Angeles, California on July 19, 

1930 to William Vasilion and Mary Carvelas. Peter 

grew-up in Los Angeles and moved to the South 

Bay in his early years where he attended school in 

Hermosa Beach and graduated from Redondo 

Union High School. Upon High School graduation, 

Peter was drafted into the United States Army and 

was deployed to South Korea where he served as 

a member of the Army Finance Corp. 

Upon Peter's return from the Korean War, he was 

invited by a family friend – Albert Corsaro, to put his 

newly acquired finance skills to work at his 

beverage distributorship in the South Bay. What 

started as a small business in Redondo Beach grew  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

to a prominent South Bay business with a custom 

built warehouse and over fifty employees. Peter 

would eventually take over the business - forever 

known as Corsaro Distributing in honor of Albert 

Corsaro. 

Peter raised his family in Palos Verdes Estates and 

was blessed to live within minutes of his entire 

family. Peter took great pride in his involvement in 

his beloved Saint Katherine Greek Orthodox 

Church in Redondo Beach where he was a 

founding member and enjoyed the many life-long 

friendships that fellowship created. 

Peter was forever social. He loved people and was 

known for his vibrant demeanor. He enjoyed 

sharing stories with each of his grandchildren about 

the old time characters of the South Bay and the 

personalities he met through the beer business. He 

had a special relationship with each one of them 

and was always ready to share his Papou wisdom 

on leading a meaningful life. 

 

  

Peter Vasilion  
 

Born:               July 19, 1930 

Initiated:   August 11, 1953 

Died:               June 8, 2021 

 
 



GANG KIOSK 

 
 

ELKS GOLF  
 

Elks Members and their friends are invited 

to join us at Alondra Golf Course on 

Mondays and Thursdays for a round of 

golf.  Arrive by 7:00 a.m. to be put in a 

foursome.  Green fees apply.   

Address is 16400 S. Prairie Avenue in Lawndale. 

Please call Karen Buchanan @ 208-473-6626 with any 

questions. 

 

 
ELKS BOWLING LEAGUE 

 
The Redondo Beach Elks Lodge 1378 

hosts summer and winter leagues at the 

Gable House Bowl (22501  

Hawthorne Blvd, Torrance) every 

Thursday evening @ 6:00 p.m.   

The Summer League runs from mid-May to the end of 

August and the Winter League runs from September 

to mid-May .  For more information, please contact 

Kevin Steck at 310-648-0950. 

 

 

WORKING CLASS  

KARAOKE SHOW 
 

Jimmy d’s Working Class Karaoke 

Show on Friday nights in the South Bar 

from 8 to 12.  Come and enjoy top 

quality karaoke and an evening full of 

music and laughter.    

 

 

 

 
 

 

ELKTIVITIES   
 

If you are not receiving Elktivities, weekly e-blast, and 

have received it in the past, check your spam or junk 

mail filter and make sure it is not going there.  Gmail 

has recently been channeling Constant Contact 

emails to spam or junk mail, so check it and let me 

know if you are still not receiving it.   

If you have not been on the e-blast list but want to 

receive the emails, please send your request to the 

Lodge Office or 

to karen.buchanan48@gmail.com and I will make 

sure you are added. 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR BENEFITS 
 

SENIOR PARKING METER PERMIT: If you are 62 or older 

and drive a car currently registered in California, you 

can purchase a parking meter permit for $25.00. The 

permit allows you to PARK FOR FREE in City Lot 4 

adjacent to the North side of the Lodge and the 

Esplanade parking lot in front of the Lodge – between 

the Lodge and South Catalina Avenue. You can 

obtain an application or go directly to Redondo 

Beach City Hall at 415 Diamond Street and ask for an 

application. 

 

REDONDO BEACH ELKS 
SOUTH PARKING LOT 

 
Elks Members are welcome to use the South Parking 

Lot when our Lodge is not open, and when the 

parking lot is not rented out.  

Place your valid membership 

card on the dashboard of 

your car. This will allow us to 

identify non-members using 

our parking spaces and take 

appropriate action.   

When we do rent out our 

parking lot, we will notify our 

members via the weekly 

email blast, Elktivities, the date the parking lot will be 

closed.   If you have any questions, please contact 

our Exalted Ruler, Paul Redgrift. Thank you for your 

cooperation. 

 

ELK RV WEBSITES 
 

Did you know that there are 391 Elks Lodges across 

the U.S. that have RV Parking?  Check out Elks Lodges 

RV Database online at elkslodgesrv.com or click on 

Elks Lodges RV Database.  They also have an App 

that you can download on your smartphone.  Search 

for Elks RV Parks. 

 

 There is also a Facebook page for Elk campers.  

Search for Elks Lodge RV Camping.  This is a private 

site and you will need to ask to join this group.  On this 

Facebook page, Elks members share information 

about their travels and RV experiences at different 

Lodges. 

 

 

 

 
 

mailto:karen.buchanan48@gmail.com
http://elkslodgesrv.com/#:~:text=%20%20%20%20No.%20%20%20,355%20Pilgreen%20Dr%20%2023%20more%20rows%20


November 
 

 

2021 
  

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

 1 2 3 4 5 6 
 Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

South Bar 5-10pm  

Food  5-8:45pm 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food  5-7pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

Quilters 10:30-2:30pm 

Bowling 6pm 

BAR CLOSED 

 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5-9:45pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 8-12 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

Food 4 – 8:30pm 
Mid-Term Conference 

Riverside 
11/5 – 11/7 

7 8 9 10 11 12 13 
South Bar 10-8pm 

Food 1 –7:45pm 

 
Mid-Term Conference 

Riverside 
11/5 – 11/7 

Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

South Bar 5-10pm  

Food  5-8:45pm 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food  5-7pm 

PER Mtg 6pm 

DD Homecoming 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 
 

House Comm. 

Meeting 6pm 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

Quilters 10:30-2:30pm 

Veterans Day Tribute 

& BBQ 1-4pm 

Bowling 6pm 

 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5-9:45pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 8-12 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

Food 4 – 8:30pm 

Band Night 

Tres Hombres 

6 – 10pm 
 

14 15 16 17 18 19 20 
South Bar 10-8pm 

Food 1 –7:45pm 
Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

South Bar 5-10pm  

Food  5-8:45pm 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food  5-7pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

Balloting 

 

Trustee Meeting 6pm 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 
No Quilters Due to Fall 

Boutique 

Bowling 6pm 

BAR CLOSED 
 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5-9:45pm 

Orientation 6:30pm 

Jimmy d's The 

Working Class 

Karaoke Show 8-12 

South Bar 12 -10pm 

Food 4 – 8:30pm 

21 22 23 24 25 26 27 
South Bar 10-8pm 

Food 1 –7:45pm 
Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

South Bar 5-10pm  

Food  5-8:45pm 

South Bar 5-10pm 
(closed during Lodge Mtg) 
Food  5-7pm 

Lodge Mtg 7:30pm 

Initiation 

 

 

 

 

 

BAR CLOSED 

 

 

 

 BAR CLOSED 

 

South Bar 5 -12am 

Food 5-9:45pm 

No Karaoke  

South Bar 12 -10pm 

Food 4 – 8:30pm 

28 29 30     
South Bar 10-8pm 

Food 1 –7:45pm 
 
 

Elks Golf 

Alondra 7am 

South Bar 5-10pm  

Food  5-8:45pm 

No Lodge  

Meeting 

BAR CLOSED 
 

    

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Come to the Lodge during the month of your birthday and receive a FREE well drink from the South Bar.   

01 James Corazzini 10 John Thomas 19 Deno Papadakis 

01 Brian Lindquist 11 Gilbert Irwin 19 Kandi Talbot 

01 Stephen Packwood 11 Charles Kaimikaua 21 Kanoa DeFries 

01 Scott Talbot 11 Frank Paquette 21 Steve Fairbrother 

02 Kevin Barry 11 Martha Perez 21 Russ Hamilton 

02 Vincent Bruccolieri 12 Timothy Bright 22 Nicholas Maevsky 

02 Josh  Simmons 12 Alice Shiotsugu 23 Debbie Dietlin 

03 Tim Chrisman 14 Henry Helin 23 Sienna Tucker 

05 James Bowers 14 Gigi Kurz 24 Todd Ramsay 

05 James Maxwell Jr 15 Adam Deierling 25 Vera Hutton 

05 Karl Modery 15 James Horne 25 Karen Lee Shonka 

06 Ed Franowicz 15 Rick Lind 25 Lee Thorsen 

06 John LaBreche 16 Judy Libertor 26 Alexander Smith 

06 Joe Lordeon 16 Carlos Tamayo 27 Spencer Palmer 

06 Donna Maryanski 17 Thomas Etsten 28 Bob Lane 

06 Laurie Quarles 17 Elke Goodno 28 Diana Ritz 

08 Anthony Amato 18 Albert Cobos 28 Gentil Smith 

08 William Penton 19 Jules Andres 29 Carol Muscat 

09 Karen Oates 19 James Berry 29 Nancy Brennan 

09 Richard Suarez 19 Maureen Byrne    

10 Shirlene Carlton 19 Robert Carmona    

10 Chet Morris 19 Gerard Finegan    
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